
Dear parents,

I would like to welcome everyone back to term 2 and I hope you all
had a lovely winter break. This is perhaps not the start we all wished
for, but the children have adapted well to online learning in our first
week back to school. It has now been confirmed by the MOEHE that
we will remain online until the 27th January. Please ensure your
children are attending their morning registration zooms as this
informs our attendance data. 

I realise that online learning can be hard, especially for our younger
pupils. We are here to support you as much as we possibly can.  If you
have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch either with
myself or the class teacher.

Wishing you a lovely weekend and stay safe! 
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Online classes until
January 27th 2022.
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading 'Jack and the
Beanstalk', creating our own beanstalks
and making story maps.

Reception: 
We will be reading 'Little Red Riding
Hood' and working to describe the
characters. 

KS1:
Year 1/2
We will be exploring our new story and
example text to begin looking at
detective narratives. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: 
We will be becoming more familiar with
our brand new text for our English unit. 

Year 5/6: 
We will be writing a short burst
character description and analysing the
features of a cliffhanger narrative.

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be representing 5.

Reception:  
We will be finding the total.

KS1:
Year 1/2: 
We will be consolidating our knowledge of
number bonds and look at adding and
subtracting by 10. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  
We will be solving division problems using
both practical and written methods.

Year 5/6:
We will be solving fraction problems using
all four operations and finding fractions of
an amount.
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Word of the Week:

EYFS: forest                                Year 3/4: contemplate

Year 1/2:  ancient                      Year 5/6: furtive

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:
اللغة العربية: حرف اللام . التربية الإسلامية: صيغة

الآذان.

Year 1/2:
اللغة العربية:قراءة )هوايتي( +الجملة الاسمية

المبدوءة بضمائر الغائب) هو- هي- هم( ص20

التربية الإسلامية: تسميع سورة )النصر(

Year 3:
اللغة العربية:قراءة )المرشد الصغير(+تحدث )زيارة

إلى الحديقة(+تدريبات لغوية )المفرد - المثنى-

الجمع(.التربية الإسلامية: تسميع سورة الزلزلة.

Year 4:
اللغة العربية: قراءة )المصباح القديم(. التربية

الإسلامية: حفظ سورة )الليل(من )10-1(




EYFS: We will be working on g-h and i-j
tricky sounds in Spanish 

Year 1/2: We will be starting the topic
¿Te gusta? (Do you like?)

Year 3/4: 
We will be reviewing the Key Questions
in Spanish.

Year 5/6: 
We will be learning about "La rutina
diaria" (Daily routines) in Spanish.
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EYFS: 
Using egg shakers / homemade
instruments to perform a musical
poem and song.
Year 1/2: 
Reading and layering a music poem
with rhythms and various actions.

Year 3/4: Listening and identifying
instruments of Chinese Music 

Year 5/6: Listening and identifying
characteristics from "The Planets"

MUSIC: P.E:

Please join our online
zooms according to

your class timetable.
The zoom codes will be

posted to google
classroom and dojo!
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Please use these websites for
extra reading at home:



https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/



https://www.getepic.com/

Scan here to watch the
fantastic video from Jamie in
Year 4 who won our Nutty

Knowledge competition last
half term.  


